


 

 

As part of our ongoing commitment to openness and transparency, the Ministry proactively releases 
information and documents that may be of interest to the public. As such, this response, with your 
personal details removed, may be published on our website. 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 
 
Julia Minko 
Manager Ministerial Services 



From: Justin Dahm <Justin.Dahm@hud.govt.nz> 
Sent: Tuesday, 4 April 2023 9:17 am
To: Kararaina Calcott-Cribb <Kararaina.Calcott-Cribb@hud.govt.nz>
Subject: FW: Emergency Housing System Review meeting: Monday 20 March

[UNCLASSIFIED]

From: Peggy Luke-Ngaheke <peggy@wmtrust.co.nz> 
Sent: Tuesday, 4 April 2023 9:16 am
To: Justin Dahm <Justin.Dahm@hud.govt.nz>
Subject: RE: Emergency Housing System Review meeting: Monday 20 March
Tena Koe Justin, just a note , can you let Kararaina know that my tenure at KWS has now
Finished. Ani Huriwai will start on the 11.04.2023 as change manager to assist KWS with
rebranding, moving into a charities organisation
And restructuring of staff.
In the mean time she may want to talk to the board Chair Mike Hinton.
Nga Mihi
Peggy Luke-ngaheke
Manager

Mauri tū, mauri ora

Nāku noa,nā,

Peggy Luke-Ngaheke
Kaiwhakahaere - Manager

Out of Scope



From: Peggy Luke-Ngaheke 
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 3:58 PM
To: mike@rpa.org.nz
Subject: FW: Emergency Housing System Review meeting: Monday 20 March 
Importance: High
Mike can you respond to this please .
Thanks
Pegs Luke-ngaheke

From: Justin Dahm <Justin.Dahm@hud.govt.nz> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 1, 2023 1:43 PM
To: Peggy Luke-Ngaheke <peggy@wmtrust.co.nz>
Subject: Emergency Housing System Review meeting: Monday 20 March 
Importance: High
Kia ora Peggy
Kararaina would like to meet with you to discuss our Emergency Housing System Review actions
within Wellington.
She will send you an email with more details next week but in the meantime she is hoping you

are available 11.30am – 12.30pm on Monday 20th March?.
If that time works for you I will send through a meeting invite.
Thank you in advance
Ngā mihi
Justin Dahm (he/him) Ngāti Porou

Te ringa āwhina ki te Tumuaki - Kararaina Calcott – Cribb, Deputy Chief Executive, Te Kāhui Māori Housing
Te Tūāpapa Kura Kāinga - Ministry of Housing and Urban Development
Justin.Dahm@hud.govt.nz | Mobile: 
www.hud.govt.nz |7 Waterloo Quay, Wellington 6011, New Zealand

[UNCLASSIFIED]

Disclaimer

This email is confidential and solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you have
received this email in error, then any use is strictly prohibited. Please notify us
immediately and delete all copies of this email and any attachments. Any opinions

s 9(2)(a)



expressed in this message are not necessarily those of the Ministry of Housing and Urban
Development.




